
Members of the committee,


I, James Olson of District 3 in Minot, write to support passage of HB1532.


I would prefer a more comprehensive law to more fully support parents of all financial means to 
choose non-public education but consider this bill a good first step. Please continue to 
address this issue until North Dakota is seen as a true “school choice state.”


Thank you for considering my input.


